
 
CHRISTMAS VACATION 

WELFARE INFORMATION 

 

Jesus College will be closed from 6pm on Friday 18 December until 9am on Monday 4 

January. Apart from the Lodge, staff will not be in College. 

In an emergency, students in Oxford should call the Lodge on 01865 279700. The Lodge 

email will not be monitored during the closure period so please do not email the Lodge. 

The Welfare Team will be on leave during the closure period. 

 

Please see the University’s Welfare and Wellbeing Support over the Christmas Vacation 

information for support available whilst College is closed. 

Please see the Christmas vacation page on the University coronavirus website for more 

information about sport, faith activities, etc and Hilary Term return arrangements. 

 

Government rules for the Christmas period 

Oxford is currently in Tier 2 and those rules apply except for the 23-27 December. From 

the 23-27 December there are changes and you can form a ‘Christmas bubble’. Please see 

here for further details. 
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https://www.ox.ac.uk/sites/files/oxford/Welfare%20and%20Wellbeing%20Support%20-%20Christmas%20Vacation%202020.pdf
http://www.ox.ac.uk/coronavirus/students/christmas-vacation
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/guidance-for-the-christmas-period

